

Coopers Lane Primary School

Pragnell Road, Grove Park, London SE12 0LF T: 020 8857 7680

E: info@cooperslane.lewisham.sch.uk W: www.cooperslane.lewisham.sch.uk



Head Teacher: Mr Paul Hooper

10th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to inform you that after a two year break we would like to take all of our children to the seaside again this term. To get there we have booked our own Chartered Train that will leave Grove Park Station and take us direct to Broadstairs and back on **Friday 15th July 2022**. The train will leave at 9.00 am and be back at approximately 5.00 pm. This a fabulous opportunity for the whole school to have a wonderful community day out.

All children in <u>Nursery</u>, <u>Reception</u>, <u>Year 1 & 2 must be accompanied by an adult (over 18 Years old)</u>.

We heavily rely upon the help of all parents and carers, especially those who have children in the EYFS and KS1; without your help this trip would not be possible. We have hopefully worked out a cost so that the trip will be manageable for everyone.

For one child	£12.00
For two children	£16.00
For three children	£21.00
For four children	£26.00
For each adult	£13.00

All parents are very welcome but we cannot accept older brothers or sisters, or friends of the family. There will be a limited amount of tickets this year and an initial purchase of 2 adult tickets only per family. This is **NOT** a day out for ex-pupils of our school and teenagers in general. If you have a toddler on your lap, they are very welcome, as would any extra contribution for them to go. **Tickets will be issued closer to the time.**

To book your tickets and to authorise your child taking part in this activity, please sign in to your ParentPay account, go to the relevant payment item and book your ticket/s. Please book your tickets as soon as possible but no later than **Friday 1st July 2022** if you are interested in coming along to the seaside with us. On this occasion we will also allow payment in cash to the school office but again no later than Friday 1st July 2022. As you have already been informed tickets are limited so get in early to avoid disappointment!!

If you decide you **do not want** your child to go to Broadstairs, the school will remain open for the day as normal. These children will need to be **registered at the normal time of 8.45am** and school will **close at 2.15pm**. There will be **no after school activities** on this day. To notify us that your child will not be attending the Broadstairs trip, please email trips@cooperslane.org with the subject line **Broadstairs non-attendance**. **Please note there will be no nursery provision on this day**.

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Hooper Head Teacher















